
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,  

Dojo Messaging 

Please note that if you need to make contact 

with the class teacher/ myself or the office 

please do not make contact via Class Dojo.  

Please see your class teacher at the end of 

the school day or make an appointment to 

see them.  We are experiencing high volumes 

of Dojo messages and I need to protect my 

teachers’ well-being.  Teachers are not readily 

accessible as they have their teaching 

responsibilities during the day and their own 

families on the evening and weekend. Thank 

you.  
 

 

Classes for September 2024 

Your child will be coming home with a letter 

today about which class they are in for 

September 2024. 

 

There will be an opportunity for them to meet 

their class teacher in the coming weeks. 

 

If the letter does not make it home, please let 

the office know- thank you! 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fair 

Wow, wow, wow………thank you all so much 

for your support for our summer fair.  It has 

raised a phenomenal £2737.  Thank you, 

thank you, thank you to our amazing FOSMs 

team.  We couldn’t do it without you.   

 

 

Sports Days 

Just a reminder of our upcoming sports day: 

Tues 2nd July (next week) 

Morning- Key Stage 2.  You can wait on the 

playground for the children to be registered 

and come out.  There will be barriers in place 

to show you where to wait. It will be finished 

by 11.30am.  

 

Afternoon- Key Stage 1.  This will start at 

1.15pm.   

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone.  

Warm wishes and blessings, 

Mrs Barber 

Headteacher 


